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5 PLANNING IN SCOTLAND CONFERENCE, EDINBURGH, 6TH SEPTEMBER 2005 (AN344-
2005) 

 
The Director of Planning and Transportation is attending the above conference, which will focus on the 
implications of the recent White Paper on Planning in Scotland, and the Committee's instructions are 
requested relative to the attendance of members. 
 
The cost per delegate is £199 excluding travel and subsistence. 
 


